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I am vehemently opposed to the proposed bill designed to limit and constrain mail-in 

voting. Oregon currently has an excellent 75% turnout rate for presidential elections. I 

toured my local elections office last year and saw for myself how sound and secure 

the mail-in paper-based system is. I never want to go back to standing in line to cast 

a ballot. Oregon should be proud of its effective, efficient and accessible system that 

has worked so well for so many years.  


